ISC BOARD MEETING

June 13, 2010

Attendees: Matt Anliker, Katie Davis, Jennifer Anliker, David Tuccio, Jon Poulakis, Ben Memmott, Lou Fioravanti Absent: Joel Zaleski
Meeting Commencement:    3:10 pm

OPEN FORUM:  Speakers must sign in before speaking. There will be a five-minute limit per speaker.

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEMBER REPORTS

President – Matt Anliker 
Resident complaint about Pinegrove #4 field use handled with respect.
Request for injury form change

NYSWest 30 days or as close as possible to report an injury to NYSWest. 

ISC does not need to be involved in the actual claim, but would help begin the process with new form.
Coach to fill out 2 parts and the parent fills out the rest and submit it to NYSWest.
Motion to adopt NYS West accident and injury form and policies therein and forms will be given to coaches to fill out the injury report and then the parents will complete and submit to NYS West. 

Online forms will be created using the statistical information and sent on to Linda for club historical data.

2nd by Matt A. 

Vote: Unanimous
Motion to allow credit card payment for travel tryouts and all future registrations. 2nd by Ben.

Vote:Unanimous
Suggestion for website – Have a drop down choices for parents to volunteer

Vice President Travel - Ben Memmott

Travel tryouts registration on line now Saturday July 24 and Sunday 25.
Coaches applications are also available.

Request for Division Coordinators also went out in an email to parents.
Tryout help from other clubs.

2010 - Yellow and red cards are becoming too prevalent. 
2 yellow = 1 red = $50.  Fighting red cards are $300.

This is not the type of reputation we want for our club.

Motion to remove a player from the field in the event that they receive a yellow card for a minimum of 5 minutes. 2nd Ben

Vote: Unanimous

Vice President House -   Jennifer Anliker
Conduct report on Coach’s page for referees. Jen A needs to know to report to MURSL.  Ref, nets, field. If you let us know then we can fix the situation.

Fall Program – Younger kids (6-10 years old) Saturday mornings, 6 weeks for 1½ hr and a t-shirt. Jen will be sending out an email to see what coaches are interested in participating. 
We discussed Jen’s ideas for the trophy t-shirts for house and travel. We agreed on a design. We also selected medals.
4th of July  - The application has been sent to the town to march. We need a volunteer to coordinate.
All-Star tryouts – There was not a huge turn out and there may not be a program in the future. 
Treasurer – Joel Zaleski - Absent
COMMITTEE REPORTS
Equipment – John Maier   - Absent
Matt A - School goals have interlocking clips already on the posts. We will invest in those goals in the future as they are much easier.
Uniforms and & Apparel- David Tuccio
We made $945 at Picture Day on apparel. Some previous years’ apparel will be available at travel tryouts in July at a reduced rate.  

David made a recommendation to split the girls and boys at the U8 level. Good discussion. Will table the idea until next month to think about it.
Coaching DirectoR - jon poulakis 
Jon has been visiting teams, both house and travel.
Jon will be away from June 26 – July 4 and July 15 – 25.
House Director of Coaches - Lou Fioravanti
Referee Liaison - 

Frank Marino is all set with tournament refs and the season refs.

Motion to adjourn meeting by Katie, 2nd by Jenn  A . 

Meeting adjourned at 5: pm.

